
THE OPEN UNIVERSITY OF TANZANIA 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences 

    

             

                                                            

 

Department of Geography, Tourism and Hospitality Studies 

June 04, 2024 

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR FINAL YEAR BTM STUDENTS  

 

TOURISM FIELD PRACTICAL, JULY 2024  

 

Dear BTM Students 

 

The Department of Geography, Tourism and Hospitality Studies is pleased to 

inform all FINAL YEAR students that their compulsory Practical field trip will be 

taking place on 15th -21st July, 2024.  

 

Tourism destination to be visited, Program Itinerary and all field information will 

be communicated to you by the Program Coordinator via BTM Whatsaap groups 

and emails. 

 

Your Sincerely,  

 
Dr. Veronica Nyerere 

BTM COORDINATOR 

 

 
 
 

 
ALL COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO: 

  
 

 
 
Tel:255-
22668820/266844
5 Ext:2115 
E-mail: 
dfass@out.ac.tz 

 
 
P.O.Box 23409 
       
Dar es Salaam, 
Tanzania 
http://www.out.ac.
tz   

Dr. Veronica Nyerere 
BTM Program Coordinator  

 
Tel. (mobile): +255689868027 

E-mail: veronica.nyerere@out.ac.tz 

Dr. Halima Kilungu 

Head of Department 
 
Tel. (mobile): +255755 931975 

E-mail: halima.kilungu @out.ac.tz 
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